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Verrado High School Students Host Free Community CPR Class

(BUCKEYE, Ariz.— Oct. 6, 2023) — The Agua Fria High School District is pleased to announce a
free CPR training event to be held at Verrado High School on Saturday, October 21, from 10-11
a.m. This invaluable opportunity is made possible through the collaborative efforts of Verrado
Health Occupations Students of America (HOSA) and the Buckeye Fire Department. The event is
open to all community members interested in acquiring life-saving skills.

Registration for the CPR class will begin at 9:45 a.m. and is open to all ages. Verrado High
School, located at 20050 West Indian School Road, offers ample parking with convenient access
available via Park Street on the far North side of the parking lot. The entrance to the event is
situated through the East side of the courtyard.

Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) is an essential skill that has the potential to save lives in
critical situations. Everyone should possess the confidence and ability to perform CPR when the
need arises. "Students teaching CPR to community members not only enhances their hands-on
skills but also fosters meaningful relationships within the community," said Nate Showman,
Director of Career and Technical Education.

The Agua Fria Union High School District is dedicated to providing quality education and
fostering a strong sense of community. Our commitment to community engagement extends
beyond the classroom, and this event exemplifies the district’s dedication to the well-being of
our residents.

For further information about the Community CPR Class or to register in advance, please

contact: amoreno@aguafria.org

HH

Agua Fria Union High School District was established in 1955. Today, the district serves the communities
of Avondale, Buckeye, Goodyeatr, Litchfield Park, Waddell and part of Glendale with its six high schools:

Agua Fria, Canyon View, Desert Edge, Millennium,Verrado and Agua Fria Online. Plus the District offers
two alternative programs: Coldwater Academy and New Directions. More information can be found at

aquafria.org
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